
Recommendation: US 24 overpass of Ridge Road
 Ramps proposed to be built by others
Factors that led to this recommendation: Safety concerns at this location
 Allow for safe non-motorized access to Red Rock Canyon Open Space
 Maintain access to residences and businesses
 Traffic forecasts do not warrant an interchange

Who helped reach this recommendation: 06/25/08: Executive and Technical Leadership Teams endorsed this decision
 05/16/08: Executive and Technical Leadership Teams
  ELT/TLT direction – Overpass with ramps constructed by others 
 02/01/08:  Executive Leadership Team reviewed the options
 09/26/07:  Met with Trails and Open Space Coalition
 12/01/06:  Met with TOPS Working Committee
 12/05/06:  Held neighborhood meeting
 11/09/06:  Met with Colorado Springs Parks & Recreation Advisory Board
 10/18/06:  Westside Working Group Discussion
 10/18/06:  Discussed options with Colorado Springs Police
 09/20/06:  Met with TOPS Working Committee

 Multiple meetings with property owners (business and residential)

Ridge Road
How Decisions Were Reached Since August 24, 2006


